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 Michelle Carrick OBJ2016/4208/P 26/08/2016  14:16:02 I live at 32 Mornington Crescent and object to the proposal of the expansion of Greater London House.

With the existing service section (recycling, rubbish bins and delivery area for trucks and courier vans) 

for the building being in Mornington Crescent , we currently already have a high number of delivery 

trucks and refuse collection trucks every day, and I feel that with increased business activity that will 

come with the expansion proposal, this will only get worse. The proposal should it go ahead will bring 

with it even more rubbish and recycling activity, somethiing which, as I say, is already a major problem 

for the Crescent.

Also the building works that will go on will be a major disruptive factor bringing more air and noise 

pollution for an extended period of time.

As it is we are already being asked to contend with extra vehicles associated with the HS2 project.
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